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Update of School Information For Irwin Park Parents and Guardians
Thursday  Nov 14, 2024
 
CHECK OUT WHAT'S GOING ON @ OUR SCHOOL ON SOCIAL MEDIA
Instagram: @irwin_park_elementary
 
Important Dates:
	Nov 17th
	Card Project Online Orders Close – Order soon!

	Nov 19th
	IPPG November PAC Meeting – 6:30 PM

	Nov 20th
	Scholastic Book Fair Set Up

	Nov 25-28th
	Scholastic Book Fair OPEN for sales!

	Nov 27th  
	IP Remembrance Day Ceremony – 11:15 am

	Nov 28th
	Remembrance Day – Stat Holiday – School not in Session

	Nov 29th
	IPPG Movie Night

	 
	 


 
Principal’s Message 
 
This week has been a shorter week after the long holiday weekend and our powerful Remembrance Day Ceremony on November 8th. Thank you to all of our contributors and performers for making the assembly so special as we recognized the significance of this time of year but more notably the importance of Indigenous Veterans Day as part of our ceremony. We had a long list of VIPs who joined us who were very impressed with the respect shown by our students and the student art that adorned our gym walls. You can check a visual sample of it at our Instagram channel.
 
We are looking forward to hosting parents at our November IPPG Meeting taking place Thursday, Nov 14th at 6:30 pm online. 
All parents are welcome to meet our IPPG Executive and discuss upcoming events, initiatives and budget decisions. Click here to join our online meeting space!

Finally, a big request on behalf of our hard-working volunteers who are organizing our Santa’s Workshop on Fri Dec 15th. We are looking for gently used toys, games, books, jewelry or unopened items from Amazon that just didn’t work out for you! All of these can be donated to our Santa’s Workshop boxes found in our foyer to be sold at bargain rate prices to our student body who will be able to shop for close friends and family on Dec 15th. If you are unfamiliar with what Santa’s Workshop keep an eye on our Instagram feed to learn more about those items we are looking for and how you can volunteer for this fabulous community event!
 
Another volunteer opportunity is coming up at our IPPG Family Movie Night on Fri Nov 29th. If you are able to lend your time while your child is at the movie before, during or after, please reach out to the IPPG by clicking here.  
 
	E Bulletin Highlights – see below

	The Card Project Is Live – Order Before Sunday N 17th Deadline!

	Scholastic Book Fair – Nov 25-28th

	IPPG Movie Night – Fri Nov 29th

	Irwin Park Winter Concert Date – Wed Dec 13th

	Santa’s Workshop Dec 15th – Donations and Volunteers Needed!

	

	

	Traffic Safety Reminders and Expectations at Irwin Park

	 


 
The Card Project Closing Soon! Final orders close Sunday Nov 17th!
 
We hope that parents have taken the opportunity to view their child’s art online at the www.TheCardProject.ca In addition, sample cards were sent home last week with all students so parents could sample the final product before considering a purchase. “The Card Project” is an art-based fundraiser that is being run by the school with funds raised going towards school programming and our Irwin Park Community Garden. Students have been working on an art project that will be made into professionally printed greeting cards and other products available online.
You will need a SCHOOL ACCESS CODE àOur Irwin Park school access code is RK52    All orders are placed online.
A number of beautiful products are made with your child's art including Greeting cards, mugs, canvas tote bags, mouse pads, tea towels, notebooks, sketchbooks, canvas prints, and more.  These unique items make wonderful gifts and keepsakes. YOu can check out samples on our Front Foyer Bulletin Board this week and next. 
Please visit www.TheCardProject.ca for more information or contact Marcelle at Marcelle@TheCardProject.ca.
IPPG Movie Night – Home Alone 2 – Fri Nov 29th @ IP Gym
IPPG Movie Night is back for a 3rd  year! It will be held on Friday, November 29th at 5.30 pm in the school gym. We will be showing that holiday classic Home Alone 2. Check out a parent-friendly movie review here!
· Students voted for their preferred movie to be shown over the past two weeks – the overall winner gaining 62% of the votes was  - Home Alone 2
· This is an IPPG fundraising event: tickets will be $5 and are available online at Munch A Lunch. 
· Kids in grade 3 and below will require an adult chaperone 
· Yes, there will be pizza! You will be able to pre-order your slices on Munch-a-Lunch to guarantee availability. Orders are taken through MUNCH A LUNCH…just log in!
· Yes, there will be a concession with Bubly and candy to purchase from our Gr 7 Legacy team
 
WINTER CONCERT AT IRWIN PARK: Friday DEC 13th Mark your Calendars!
 
Ms. King and her students have been working hard over the first term and are keen to share their progress with our community. We will be hosting a Winter Concert on Wed Dec 11th. This early evening event will involve our Concert Bands  and our Intermediate Choir, who will be showcasing their talents and raising holiday cheer.  In addition, we will have student performances from our Grades K-5 classes. We look forward to welcoming our community into the gym and will be asking guests to bring a non-perishable food item to donate to the Harvest Food Project. More details on times and tickets will be provided in the coming weeks. 
Santa’s Workshop is Coming! Fri Dec 15th - New and 'Like New' Gift Donations Needed!
It's one of the most loved traditions at IP and the IPPG is thrilled to bring this back for the students. Santa’s Workshop needs donations of new or 'like new items' that will be offered for sale to students at a discounted price to give as gifts to their family. 
Remember all that Amazon impulse buying that you never really got around to using? Do you have items that no longer bring you joy? Are your cupboards overflowing and making you feel overwhelmed? We can help! Donations for Santa's Workshop are being collected now, and through to December 14, in the boxes that have been placed at the front entrance outside the office. New and gently used items only please - no broken, worn out, dirty or tired goods. Thank you for your generosity and supporting your IPPG and making our students’ holiday shopping a little easier! 
 
HOW DOES SANTA’S WORKSHOP WORK??
Kids in each grade, most especially our primary classes, will be invited to the gym on Dec 15th to have the opportunity to make discounted purchases of gift items that are donated by our community. It’s not only a great environmental choice (REUSE/REDUCE/RECYCLE) but it will mean some special gifts under the tree. The event even provides wrapping services for our students’ purchases!
 
 
PURDY’S CHOCOLATE IPPG FUNDRAISER IS BACK!  
· Get your holiday chocolates while supporting our IPPG and our students!
· Flyers coming next week
· Order deadline – Dec 2nd, pick up Dec 12-13th.
· Link to order - https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/1983715-121087
· Questions? Email mailto:ippgwestvan@gmail.com
 
Drop-Off and Pick-Up Safety Reminder – All Parents Pls Read!
 
Following last week’s Safety Blitz, we’d like to remind families to not stop in the middle of crosswalks to drop off your children for the safety of all students and families. It is essential to follow all road and parking signage around the school. We are having a number of parents share concerns about the impatience and disrespect being shown in the morning drop off. I encourage all parents to take a deep breath, slow down and PAUSE. For the safety of all community members, be patient, be mindful and be compassionate to the needs of all of our families. Respect our DROP OFF AREAS! Do not park in these designated Drop ‘N Go areas.  For the sake of the example we set for all of our students, treat all families with respect when communicating during pick-up and drop-off interactions. The West Vancouver Police Department and bylaw officers will be returning to follow up and ensure compliance. Let's work together to keep everyone safe! Thank you!
 
 
HOT LUNCH – OPEN AND TAKING ORDERS – SUNDAY is the Deadline for Next Week’s Lunches –
The IPPG is pleased to announce that the  MunchALunch website w is OPEN   for hot lunch orders for the 2024 Fall Term.    Lunch orders are delivered to students at the school on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.   Orders are made directly through the MunchALunch website. Be sure to order individually for each day you would like your child(ren) to receive a delivered lunch.  New users must first register for an account with the Register Here button. Please email ippac@wvschools.ca with any questions. IMPORTANT NOTE: PLEASE SEND CUTLERY AND CHOPSTICKS TO SCHOOL WITH YOUR CHILD AS NEEDED.  The office cannot hand out cutlery.
Community Events
Click here to learn more about the many exciting opportunities in our West Vancouver Community Events Bulletin.
 
Aron Campbell
Principal
Irwin Park Elementary
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